
1

Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Justin Ruhge <jaruhge@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2015 9:17 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: No increase needed

Santa Barbara County Supervisors. 
Stop robbing the taxpayers of  Santa Barbara County. 
You supervisors are not worth the money paid to you.  
You have paid supporters to do most of your work. Just why do you need "more?" 
Your job is an "honors" job not a life  work.  
You are given a stipend not a life  salary.  
You are given the honor to serve the people of the County not to get rich from us.  
Just because the weak kneed  people in other counties  are giving in is no reason why you  supervisors should 
have equal pay.    
What you are given is an honor to represent us.  
Please control your greed!  We are not your patsies.  Keep your hands out of  our pockets , NO increases in you 
stipends. 
Concerned Taxpayers, I.N.C. 
Justin M. Ruhge, Lompoc, CA 93436  


